
RECONCILIATION MEETING 
OF THE 

TOWN BOARD 
TOWN OF STEPHENTOWN 

DECEMBER 30, 2020 
VIA - TELECONFERENCE 

The Regular meeting of the Town Board, Town of Stephentown was called to order by Supervisor Lawrence 
Eckhardt at 7:02PM at the Town Hall. 
  
MEMBERS PRESENT: 
(X) Supervisor Lawrence Eckhardt  (X) Highway Superintendent, Alden Goodermote 
(X) Councilman Philip Roder   (  ) Assessor, Jennifer Van Deusen 
(X) Councilman William Jennings     (X) Dog Control Officer, Maggie Banker 
(X) Councilman Everett Madden     
(X) Councilman Pam Kueppers              
(X) Town Clerk Stephanie Wagar  
                                
A quorum   (X) was      (  ) wasn't      established.  
   0      from the Public were present 
Due to the COVID-19 this meeting is being conducted via Teleconference.  
AUDIT OF CLAIMS: 

• Claim #302-20 through #319-20 in the amount of $12,144.75 from the General Account 
• Claim #193-20 through #199-20 in the amount of $18,765.64 from the Highway Account 
• For a Total to be approved of $30,910.39 approved by the Town Board. 

MOTION BY: JENNINGS   SECONDED BY: KUEPPERS 
VOTES OF:        5  AYE     0 NAY           0 ABSTAINED 
 
REPORT FROM THE TOWN BOARD AND TOWN OFFICES: 
M. Banker: questioned if anything else was needed other than a letter of interest, reported no other Town’s do annual 
appointments.  
 
L. Eckhardt: reported her letter was enough and that she was doing a great job.  
 
B. Jennings: in speaking with Council Kueppers, she would like to run another Clean Up at the Transfer Station, 
possibly the month of June, Agnes and Bob agreed that June is a better time of year rather than the fall since they are 
open more days and not selling new permits at that time. They also agreed to two consecutive weeks rather than split 
them up. We will move ahead with June for now, may have to cancel if there is another shut down due to COVID-19.  
 
MOTION TO ADJOURN AT 7:21 PM 
MOTION BY: RODER    SECONDED BY: KUEPPERS 
VOTES OF:        5  AYE     0 NAY           0 ABSTAINED 
 
**The Organizational Meeting of the Town Board, Town of Stephentown will be held on Monday, January 4, 
2021 at 7:00PM via Zoom Teleconference. 
 
**The next Workshop Meeting will be held on Monday, January 11, 2021 at 7:00PM at the Town Hall. The Board 
will continue to host the meetings via Zoom for those who do not feel comfortable attending in person. 
 
**The next Regular Meeting of the Town Board, Town of Stephentown will be held on Monday, January 18, 
2021 at 7:00 PM at the Town Hall. The Board will continue to host the meetings via Zoom Teleconference. 
 

Stephanie  M.  Wagar 
Town Clerk 


